
Mobile Monitoring Station for
Telecommunications Regulatory
Agency
On  Thursday  24  February  at  15.00  hrs,  the  International
Telecommunications  Agency  (ITU),  based  in  Geneva,  will
officially  hand  over  a  Mobile  Monitoring  Station  to  the
Telecommunications Regulatory Agency.

This vehicle, with a value of KM 700.000, was built by the
German  firm  Rohde  and  Schwarz,  and  is  state  of  the  art
technology. Rohde and Schwarz will also provide a week-long
training for the operators of the vehicle, starting next week.

The ceremony, to be held at Marin Dvor, will be attended by
Mirsad Kurtovic, who as Minister of Foreign Trade and Economy,
is responsible for frequency management in BiH.

Members of the press are cordially invited to attend

https://www.ohr.int/mobile-monitoring-station-for-telecommunications-regulatory-agency/
https://www.ohr.int/mobile-monitoring-station-for-telecommunications-regulatory-agency/
https://www.ohr.int/mobile-monitoring-station-for-telecommunications-regulatory-agency/

